
 

 

  

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

Following our previous update on 24 March 2020 the following Loughton 

Town Council meetings and events are now CANCELLED:   

  

20 April 2020 Planning and Licencing Committee Meeting 

(although Committee members are still reviewing 

applications – refer to Planning Committee page 

for details) 

17 May 2020 Town Mayor’s Fun Run 

20 May 2020 Annual Council Meeting 

28 June 2020 Jessel Green Community Fun Day 

  

Council Officers will have access to their emails.  You can continue to 

contact the Council for URGENT business on contact@loughton-

tc.gov.uk or via the contact page on our website.  You may experience 

some delay in responses. 

Updates will be posted on our website and Facebook page. 

Your co-operation and understanding during this difficult period is much 

appreciated. 

Please heed the Government advice and take care of yourselves and 

each other. 

 

Mark Squire 
Town Clerk 
2 April 2020 
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